
                                                          
 

 
 

  Friday 26th May 2023 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year 1 children 
                                      

Trip to Kent Life Farm on Friday 23rd June 2023 
 
We are very pleased to be able to offer this exciting opportunity to all children in Year 1.  
 
Our learning in Term 6 will focus on ‘Why does it matter where my food comes from?’ and the children will 
be able to participate in a ‘Field to Fork’ workshop as an exciting way to learn in a ‘hands on’ way. They will 
also have opportunities to experience herb and fruit gardens, nature trails, farmyard friends and a tractor 
ride! 
 
The children will be travelling to the farm by coach, leaving school at 9.30am and arriving back in time for 
normal collection at 3pm.  We are asking for a contribution of £15 towards the cost of this trip, which 
includes coach travel and subsidised entry/workshop fee. 
 
Please logon to your child’s ParentPay account http://www.parentpay.com/ by Friday 16th June to give 
consent to travel and to make payment. 
  
If you need any help, please speak to Helen, our FLO, or to Miss Middleton as a payment plan can be 
arranged. 
 
On the day, the children will need: 
 

 to wear school polo shirt and jumper.  

 tracksuit bottoms, trousers or leggings (skirts are not suitable, and jeans are very uncomfortable if 
they get wet). 

 to wear sturdy trainers, walking boots or wellies.  

 suitable items appropriate for the day e.g. raincoat, hat, sun cream. 

 a water bottle.  

 a small, named backpack as they will need to carry all of the items  

 a packed lunch from home. (If your child is entitled to free school meals due to you receiving 
certain benefits, and you require a packed lunch to be provided by school, please indicate this on 
ParentPay) - unless a free school meal is booked, a packed lunch from home will need to be 
provided.  

 
If you have any further questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher 
 
Warm regards 
 
Miss Tombs & Mrs Pursey        

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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